
Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the 
following urgent matter will be considered at a meeting of Cabinet on 7th April,
2021 having not previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

• Home Office Safer Streets Fund Application

This matter was considered urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred due to 
the crime reduction Home Office funding opportunity only being announced in 
January 2021 with applications open from the end of February 2021 and a 
deadline on 26th March 2021. To secure the funding and maximise our 
opportunity this item could not wait until the next meeting June. 

The agreement from the Leader and Communities Scrutiny Chair was obtained, 
as required under the Regulations, on 31st March 2021. Therefore these items 
will be considered under the Special Urgency rules, as laid out in the 
Regulations.
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